
June 11, 2004 

 

 

Mr. Vincent Hill 

216 West Campus Drive, Suite 201 

Arlington Heights, IL 60004 

 

Re: PC 04-16:  929 S. Main Street, Lombard 

 

Dear Mr. Hill: 

 

The Village of Lombard Board of Trustees at June 3, 2004 meeting approved 

the petition referenced above with conditions.  I have enclosed a copy of 

Ordinance Number 5502 for your review and files. 

 

Transmittal of this letter concludes processing of this request.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact the Department of Community Development if we may be 

of assistance in the future.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

VILLAGE OF LOMBARD 

Department of Community Development  

 

 

William Heniff, AICP 

Senior Planner  

 

Enclosure 

 


